
 

ANNUAL AUDITS 

 

To fulfill ANBLPNs mandate of public protection, we conduct two audits annually to ensure LPNs are 
maintaining their annual registration requirements. These audits include: 

1. Verification of Hours (VOH):  
 
Each year a portion of LPNs are randomly selected for the Verification of Hours annual 
audit. ANBLPN conducts the VOH audit to verify that LPNs are meeting their regulatory 
practice requirements. The employer of those LPNs who are selected for the audit will 
be notified directly from ANBLPN to submit the LPNs practice hours. 
*If you are a self-employed LPN, it is imperative that you keep accurate records of your 
practice hours to ensure you can show proof of hours worked as an LPN. 
 

2. Continuing Competence Program (CCP):  
 
Each year a portion of LPNs are randomly selected for the CCP audit. ANBLPN conducts 
the audit to verify that LPNs are meeting the CCP requirements. Any LPN who does not 
meet the CCP requirements will not be approved for licensure. 

 


